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                  Eve Mutso rehearsing; Photo: Kristin Johnson 
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The Peter Darrell Trust, A Scottish Charity No: SC023011 

Tickets are now on sale for "Ballet Nights" The programme will include the final solo 
from Darrell's ‘Five Rückert Songs'. 

Eve Mutso, former Principal Dancer with Scottish Ballet will perform the solo, with up-and-coming 
Mezzo-soprano Dana Mays from the Conservatoire in Glasgow singing Mahler's "Ich bin der Welt 
abhanden gekommen". They will be accompanied by Concert pianist Viktor Erik Emanuel.  

The evening also includes performances by Sangeun Lee & Gareth Haw, stars of the English 
National Ballet in a commission by Jordan James Bridge and Mayara Magri & Matthew Ball, stars 
of the Royal Ballet. 
28th & 29th July, Lanterns Studio Theatre, 3 Millharbour, London E14 9XP, 7.30pm. 

Tickets on sale: HERE 

ALSO, A REMINDER: 

‘Economy in Straitjacket but Still Room for Movement’ will be performed by the MA Dance 
students at Roehampton University,  21st & 22nd May at 6pm. Tickets are free but need to be 
booked here: Dance Performance students Summer Performances 

"Peter Darrell Rocks!" July 24th, 5.30pm, St Hilda's College, Oxford. Celebrating the 60th 

anniversary of Peter Darrell's "Houseparty"- the first ballet commissioned for television in 1964.  

This seminar, which is in collaboration with DANSOX will include a showing of "Houseparty" and 

Darrell's "Mods & Rockers" This will be followed by a Q&A and drinks reception. Tickets are free, 

but need to be booked here: Peter Darrell Rocks!  

If you would like to make a donation to the work that the Trust is doing to promote and preserve 

Peter's work now and in the future: https://www.justgiving.com/thepeterdarrelltrust 

EMAIL AND DATA PROTECTION: The Peter Darrell Trust will only use your email or address to contact you with information 

about the Trust and will not release your details to any third parties. If you don’t want to receive our Newsletters and updates, 

please email and we will remove you from our database. 

 

 

 


